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Community is Invited to Learn About Bus Stop Study

Study results will help improve RTS service

Rochester Genesee Regional Transit Authority has scheduled two information sessions about a Bus Stop Optimization study currently underway. The first session is set for 6:30 to 8:30 p.m. on Tuesday, March 25, at the RGRTA John G. Doyle, Jr. Administration Building, 1372 East Main Street, Rochester. The second session will be scheduled in mid-May.
The study will provide RGRTA with information that will be used to analyze current RTS bus stop locations in an effort to improve safety, traffic flow and service for RTS customers throughout its service area and parts of Wayne County. During the session, attendees will receive information about the study’s goals, scope and schedule. Information resulting from the meeting will be posted online and used to make future decisions about bus stop sign locations. 
The public will be given the opportunity to provide feedback and ask questions at the second session.

Passero Associates of Rochester, New York, was awarded the contract to conduct the study which is being funded in its entirety through the Genesee Transportation Council’s Unified Planning Work Program (UPWP).

An ASL sign interpreter will be present. Translation services are available for non-English-speaking attendees and require three days advance notice. 
Note—this meeting is specific to the bus stop study and is not in place of a Customer Town Meeting where comments are welcomed on any aspect of improving RTS bus service. For information on the next Customer Town Meeting, please visit our Public Information page at http://www.rgrta.com/publicinformation.aspx#Announcements2.
For more information, visit www.rgrta.com/planning or call RGRTA Customer Service at (585) 288-1700. 

Rochester Genesee Regional Transportation Authority provides public bus transportation in Monroe, Genesee, Livingston, Orleans, Seneca, Wayne, and Wyoming Counties. Recognized as one of the best-run transit systems in the nation, our 840+ employees proudly enjoy serving our customers who count on us for 18 million rides each year. A public benefit entity and one of four regional transportation authorities in New York State, RGRTA is governed by 13 appointed commissioners who represent the City of Rochester, County of Monroe, and the surrounding counties in which RGRTA provides services. For more information, visit www.rgrta.com.
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